13 May 2024

PCS shows continued solidarity with
Palestine

As part of our ongoing support for the Palestine Solidarity Campaign (PSC), we
call on activists to join their national march on Saturday (18), to mark the Nakba's
76th anniversary of ethnic cleansing of Palestinian people by the state of Israel.

PCS remains at the forefront of the trade union response to the ongoing war in
Gaza and we will continue to call for a ceasefire, the release of all hostages and
peace across the region.

You can also write to the Foreign Office and your MP to insist they call for an
immediate ceasefire and to stop all arms exports to Israel.

Find out more about Saturday's march in central London.



https://palestinecampaign.eaction.online/rafah
https://palestinecampaign.org/events/nakba-76-national-demonstration-for-palestine/

